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Dear Parents,

Year 6 Production and Leavers BBQ

Get ready to be amazed! We are thrilled to invite you to our end-of-year production of 'The Greatest Showman' on
Wednesday, July 16th. Our talented pupils have been working incredibly hard, and we can't wait to share their
spectacular efforts with you. We'll be holding two performances:

e Morning Show: 9:30 AM
e Evening Show: 5:00 PM

Each performance is expected to last approximately between two and two and a half hours, including a short interval
where refreshments will be available for purchase with cash.

Tickets cost £3 each.

To ensure as many families as possible can enjoy the show, we kindly request a limit of two tickets per household, which
are available on Arbor. On the day of the show, the children will remain in school until after the evening performance, so
please send them in with a packed dinner to eat beforehand. We look forward to celebrating their hard work with you!

End of year BBQ

We have also organised a year 6 leavers event on the school field for the children on Monday 21 July (during the school
day) for children only. The event will consist of:

e A barbeque organised by the Pantry. This will be instead of the children’s normal lunch on the day. Please
select your preference on the Pantry system. This will be available to book from Tuesday 1 July 2025.

e Large inflatables will be set up on the field for the children to enjoy! This will consist of a bungee run, assault
course and Pedal go-carts. This will be payable via Arbor.
The children will also be presented with their yearbooks.
The cost for the inflatables and the yearbook will be £17.00.

We really want to make sure these final stages are exciting and memorable for the children, as they have been such
great students at the school. | know that the children will have lots of fun together during these final weeks, marking the
end of this milestone!

Best wishes

Year 6 Team



